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Friday 6th September 2019 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Lower School ‘Pop-In’ 
 
We hope your child has settled well into their new classes and enjoying life in Year 3 or Year 4. The 
Lower School teachers thought you might like to ‘pop in’ to their classes at the end of the day on 
Friday 13th September to have a look at where your child is working, where they sit, and just to get a 
feel for their classroom. I am sure your child would love to show you around.  
 
Obviously, there will not be time for you to talk to your child’s teacher during this time, but of course, 
should you ever want to meet with the class teachers, they are often around at the end of the day, or 
an appointment can be made via the school office.  
 
If you would like to take up this opportunity, then the two Year 3 classrooms can be accessed via their 
respective fire doors and the two Year 4 classrooms can be accessed through the pupil entrance 
(down the slope) from 2.45pm, giving you time to have a good look before the end of the day.  
 
Of course, there is no obligation to visit and if you are not able to join us, the children will be released 
at 3.15pm as usual.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

Steve Mills 

 
 
Mr Steve Mills 
Headteacher 
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